
 

 
Round Two Open for Community Leadership Program 

South Gippsland Shire Council has opened Round Two of the Community Leadership Program 

with applications accepted until 3 May 2021. 

The program aims to equip participants with a set of skills that will enable them to effectively 

work with other people, strengthen their leadership capability, manage conflict, delegate and 

meet objectives. 

Participants will partake in an intensive nine session skills development program held between 

July and November 2021 in locations across South Gippsland. Sessions will be held on 

Saturdays and some weekday evenings. 

The program is fully funded by Council with no fee required for participants. 

Those wanting more information on the program or wish to apply are encouraged to visit 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/leadership  

Quotes attributable to South Gippsland Shire Chair Administrator Julie Eisenbise: 

South Gippsland Shire Chair Administrator Julie Eisenbise encouraged anyone with an interest 

in the program and leadership to apply. 

“We are very excited to announce that Round Two of the Community Leadership Program is 

now taking applications. After a very successful first round, Council is confident that we can 

make a significant impact on our communities in this space. 

“It is our hope that we can reach even more community members with this opportunity and that 

participants will utilise their new skills to contribute to the future development of our region,” said 

Administrator Eisenbise. 
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 

communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 

http://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/leadership
mailto:communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
http://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/

